GENERAL MUSEUM COMMITTEE
Wednesday, May 4, 1932

A meeting of the General Museum Committee was held in the Principal's office on May 4, at 3 P.M.

The following were present:

Sir Arthur Currie, Chairman Dr. C.F. Martin Dr. T.H. Clark Prof. T.W.L. MacDermot Dr. G.R. Lomer Dr. Arthur Willey Dr. W.H. Brittain Prof. Ramsay Traquair Mr. F. Cleveland Morgan Mr. E.L. Judah, Secretary

Dr. Horst Oertel was made a member of the Committee.

After the reading of the minutes, Dr. G.R. Lomer presented the report and recommendations of the Executive Museum Committee, appended to these minutes.

Sections "A" and "B".

Were approved

Moved by Dr. Martin, seconded by Dr. Lomer

Viz - Those which are suitable for the admission of the general public, and to which indeed the public now have access.

The McCord Museum, The Ethnological Museum, The Library Museum, The Peter Redpath Museum.